
CLOSINGS DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER 
 

 

The only time the Family Center will close will be for inclement weather 
situations when roads are considered hazardous or other dangerous 

conditions exist. The center will be open on all holidays. 

This will be determined by the closing of the local courts.  

 

If the County Court where your center is located is closed on the day of 
your exchange or supervised parenting time, exchange services will not 

be provided on that evening at the site.  

 

If your Family Center closes due to inclement weather conditions, 
please Follow the instructions in your court order regarding alternate 

exchange arrangements and or locations. 

 

 

Thank you. 


